Tarra Jolly

From: Gary Roberts

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 8:03 AM
To: Tarra Jolly

Subject: Opposition to zoning docket W-3373

From: Libby Noah [mailto:ebnoah@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 4:47 PM

To: Gary Roberts

Subject: zoning docket W-3373

I am not in favor of changing the zoning from RS9 tolP-L .To change the zoning just for a sign is not acceptable.
Elizabeth Noah 616 Archer Road 27106



